
RCN drop-in listening event at GRH
Tuesday 20 May, between 10:00am and 3:00 pm 

 
Room G3, Redwood Education Centre,  

Gloucestershire Royal Hospital, Great Western Road, 
Gloucester, Gloucestershire GL1 3NN.

 
Meet your RCN support team and discuss any  

issues on your mind. 
Your Lead RCN Steward, Senior Officer and Officer will 

be there. They look forward to meeting you in person and 
hearing about your working environment. 

 
This is a safe space to explore any work-related or other 

issues you may be experiencing.  

rcn.org.uk/gloucestershire

http://www.rcn.org.uk/gloucestershire
https://www.rcn.org.uk/news-and-events/events/rcn-drop-in-listening-event-for-rcn-members-and-nursing-staff-200525

